
Boardman Local Schools
Title 1

Parent Involvement Policy

The Board of Education realizes the responsibility of the schools to
involve parents in the education of their children.  Accordingly, the
Board firmly supports the Title 1 Program requirement for parent
involvement in their child’s Title I Program.

The Title I staff will develop activities specifically designed to
involve parents in all aspects of their child’s program.  These
activities shall include the following:

1. An annual meeting in the fall, to which all parents of participating children are
invited, to explain the Title I Program, goals, instructional activities, and parent
involvement opportunities.

2. Parents of students in the Title I pull out program will receive a “parent update”
during the grading periods in which their child is in Title I.

3. There will be a minimum of one parent-teacher conference opportunity to discuss
the child’s progress and placement.

4. There will be timely responses to all parent recommendations and/or
communication.

A Parents’ Advisory Committee is formed during the month of November each year to
perform the following tasks:

1. Provide assistance in the planning, design, and implementation of the district’s Title
I Program.

2. Provide input to the building Title I staff on ways that the building’s program can be
strengthened.

3. Provide input on parent involvement activities and assist in the implementation of
these activities when appropriate.

The Parent Advisory Committee will consist of at least one parent representative from each
Title I building.
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